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March 19, 2020 
 

 
Dear TCUSD Parents/Guardians, 
 

This message is part of our daily communication we will deliver each afternoon. Please continue to check your 
email inbox for messages from TCUSD at least once a day. As a reminder, any question or concern can be 
addressed by emailing our helpline at TCUSDhelpdesk@tcusd.net. Please reach out to us, and we will respond 
within a 24-hour-period or sooner.  
 

Additionally, please keep in mind that we are serving Grab & Go lunch for all TCUSD students in the TCHS 
Student Parking Lot on Temple City Blvd each day at 11am to 1pm, Monday through Friday until March 27th. 
Please keep in mind that the week of Monday, March 30th through Friday, April 3rd is our already scheduled 
Spring Break and no meals will be served during this week.  
 
Today, the decision to waive the Community Service Learning (CSL) Hours requirement for this year’s 
graduating seniors has been made. The Class of 2020 will not need to submit 100 hours of CSL in order to 
graduate. This decision only applies to this year’s graduating class of 2020.  We know many of our seniors 
have completed several hours of community service, and we are proud to recognize them in the TCHS 
Commencement program. 
 
Also, please know that the Board of Trustees meeting scheduled for March 25, 2020 has been canceled. We 
will continue to update you regarding future Board meetings. 
 
Finally, we ask that parents continue to monitor social media accounts of their students. We know students 
miss the social interaction with their friends, and social media can be a positive way to gain this interaction; 
however, the effects of cyberbullying do take a toll on children and we want all of our students to feel as safe 
as possible during this unprecedented time. Please encourage your student to be positive and kind if posting on 
social media. If you have any concerns, please contact the TCUSDhelpdesk@tcusd.net  
 
 

Sincerely, 
Kimberly Fricker  
Kimberly Fricker, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools  
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